
From: Penney, Paul A. 
Sent: 6/28/2013 7:07:30 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Discussion of PG&E Self-report analysis/statistics 

Will the meeting be held at the same location in San Ramon at 9am? 

Thank you, 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 7:01 AM 
To: Penney, Paul A. 
Subject: Re: Discussion of PG&E Self-report analysis/statistics 

I was trying to send an outlook calendar invitation. Maybe your system couldn't accept that? At any rate, yes, it 
was just to confirm. 

Thanks Paul. 

Original Message 
From: Penney, Paul A. [mailto:paul.pennev@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 06:29 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Discussion of PG&E Self-report analysis/statistics 

Hi Laura, 

I received this message, but it looks to be incomplete. Was this a meeting confirmation for July 8th? 
I just wanted to give you a heads up. 

Thank you, 
Paul Penney 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 5:29 PM 
To: Yura, Jane; Penney, Paul A.; Yee, Frances; Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Discussion of PG&E Self-report analysis/statistics 
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